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The Hamlin School Board received the silver level award, 

which is ASBSD’s School Board Recognition Program for 

the 2022-23 school year. We thank the board members 

for their time, effort, commitment and leadership put 

forth for this year and years to come. 

Board members(l to r): Joe Homola, Tara Abraham, 

Sherri Stormo, Crystal Nelson and Neal Opdahl 


